
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
 

Extra Curricular Ambassadors – Rewards Lunch – Wednesday 17th July 
 
Your son/daughter has been identified as one of our top attending students to 
extracurricular clubs throughout 2023/2024, and to thank them for all of their 
engagement and for immersing themselves within our school community, we would 
like to treat them to a special rewards lunch on Wednesday 17th July.  
 
The students will enjoy a fake away lunch of pizza and chips in our dinning hall, with 
tables specially reserved for them.  
 
We are proud of our students for providing themselves with a wide and eclectic mix 
of opportunities, in which to learn new skills and broaden their horizons, as well as 
allowing themselves to have a great social experience at Hermitage too.  
 
We are looking forward to them continuing to enjoy our clubs next year.  

  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Ford-Hutchinson (Character Development Champion) 


